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Palmato, Peter

From:
Sent: Monday, 18 July 2022 3:01 PM
To: RMII
Subject: Mobile telephone reception

Good Afternoon, 
I live at postcode 3979 which is about 110 Km from the Melbourne GPO. 
I have lived here for more than 30 years and have had a mobile telephone since they became popular in the 90’s. 
Most of the time I have had the Telstra service, and still use their service even though through another retailer. 
Since the late 90’s the service has been deteriorating, the number of dwellings within a 10km radius of my property has 
increased greatly and it would seem that Telstra has not upgraded their systems to cope with the extra traffic. 
A few years ago I did contact Telstra about this matter and they told me they did not have any plans to upgrade their 
systems in my area. 
The service is quite poor by modern expectations. 
I am quite prepared to give your more information if so required. 
Kind regards 
David Blum 
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